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UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION II 

101 MARIETTA STREET, N.W.  
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303 

APR 2 1 1979 

In Reply Refer To: 7 

RII:JPO 
50-269 
50-270 
50-287 

Duke Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. W. 0. Parker, Jr.  

Vice President, Steam Production 
P. 0. Box 2178 
Charlotte, North Carolina 28242 

Gentlemen: 

Enclosed is IE Bulletin No. 79-05B which requires action by you with 

regard to your power reactor facility(ies) with an operating license.  

We have also enclosed copies of recommendations of the ACRS to the 
Commission for your information.  

Should you have any questions regarding this Bulletin or the actions 

required by you, please contact this office.  

Sincerely, 

James P. O'Reilly 
Director 

Enclosures: 
1. IE Bulletin No. 79-05B 

with enclosures 
2. ACRS Recommendations to the 

Commission dated April 18, 
1979 and April 20, 1979 

cc w/encl: 
J. E. Smith, Station Manager 
P. 0. Box 1175 
Seneca, South Carolina 29678


